
      MINUTES 
                          JUNE 16, 2022 
 
 
The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, June 16, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in the art storeroom of 
the Garnett Public Library with the following present:  Wanda Taylor, Nancy Foltz, Tami 
Hiestand, Denise Scheibmeir and Joyce Martin.  Jenelle Klehammer attended by phone.  
Absent:  Marcia Mader.   
 
MINUTES 
A motion was made by Nancy, seconded by Tami to approve the minutes of April 21, 2022 as 
printed.  The motion was unanimously approved. 
 
COMMUNICATIONS 
A letter from Janay Blome, High School Counselor, was read thanking this committee for 
participating in the high school scholarship program.  Her letter stated that $88,000 was 
contributed to graduates of the class of 2022 by local organizations and individuals. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Wanda read the report as follows:  Beginning balance as of May 1, 2022 was $3,185.25.  There 
was one expenditure of $50 for our square fair booth.  Closing balance as of May 31, 2022 is 
$3,135.25.  The report was approved as read. 
 
CURATOR’S REPORT 
Jenelle said that she would defer to the committee as to what we should do with the picture 
entitled “SUNSET” as gifted to the Garnett City Art Collection by Scott Rogers.  A motion was 
made by Wanda, seconded by Nancy to decline this gift. The motion was unanimously 
approved.  Wanda will discuss this with Librarian Andrea Sobba to determine if Scott wants the 
picture back. 
 
Jenelle said that we need to make plans for the “At The Walker” event that will be held in 
November.  She asked that this item be listed on the July meeting agenda. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Discussion was held on the square fair “I love you card” booth.  Those committee members 
who worked at the booth suggested the following: that the booth should be in the shade, needs 
to be advertised more, needs to be part of the BPW advertising and have a banner that 
identifies who we are.  Denise had the markers and crayons that were used at the booth.  It was 
agreed that glitter should not be used or at least controlled better. 
 
Members who attended the Van Gogh Exhibit showed pictures they took.  They agreed that this 
was a very interesting and enjoyable trip. 
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Nancy reported that she has put pictures of the square fair booth on our facebook page. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Wanda showed a SEIKO clock that was given to her.  She would like to donate this to the 
Garnett City Art Collection. The clock has chimes that plays seasonal music.  It was suggested 
that we consider having a “timepiece” exhibit in the future. 
 
GALLERY DISPLAYS 
Questions were asked as to why there was no senior exhibit as planned for May and June.  
Jenelle said that the art teacher asked her senior art students and nobody wanted to 
participate.  Another factor was that there were very few senior students in the class that were 
really interested in art.  Hopefully that will change in the new school year.  Jenelle will invite 
Elizabeth to attend our July meeting so we can ask questions as to what she would like for us to 
do to help her program and to make plans for the new school year.   
 
Other planned exhibits were discussed.  Nancy is working with Tracy Modlin on the Lake 
Garnett Poster display for July and August. 
 
There being no further business, Wanda adjourned the meeting at 5:00 p.m. 
 
The next meeting will be July 21, 2022. 
 
      
     Joyce E. Martin, Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 


